
 

 

Invitation to Westminster Drop-In Briefing Event for MPs 

Dear Local MP 

We would like to invite you to receive a medicines check-up and briefing at a drop-in event in 

Parliament focusing on community pharmacy's role in helping people and other NHS service 

providers through the winter months.  

Community pharmacists will be in Westminster to talk to you about any medicines you are taking 

and possible preventative measures during the winter months, and to brief you on how 

community pharmacies relieve pressure on GPs and A&E services and what more they could do. 

If you would like, we can try to arrange for some representatives from your constituency to be 

there to meet you. 

The drop-in briefing event will be hosted by PSNC and the Support Your Local Pharmacy 

campaign and will bring together pharmacists from across the country and their MPs. The event 

will take place on Tuesday 21st November, between 12.30 and 14.00 in the Grimond 

Room, Portcullis House.  

This year, as the community pharmacy sector adapts to unprecedented funding constraints and 

workload pressures, pharmacies are continuing to provide NHS flu vaccinations, interventions to 

keep people healthy and away from hospitals, and services to help people get the most from 

their medicines. These services require innovative commissioning, appropriate funding and 

working across professional barriers. 

We would be delighted to talk to you about how you can support your local pharmacies this 

winter and in the future, and very much hope you will be able to attend this event. 

Yours sincerely 
 
Community Pharmacy North Yorkshire 
 

 
 

 


